Jones, Nadine (Licensing)

From: | S |

Sent: 21 October 2014 16:17

To: Licensing

Cc: Angie Dickinson (ClIr); clerk@stivestowncouncil.gov.uk; Davies, John (Cllr);
Ablewhite, Jason (ClIr)

Subject: Re: Objection to Octagon Licence Application

Dear Sir/Madam

The purpose of this letter is to put forward our objection to the Octagon Licence Application. Our concerns are as
follows-

* There are already 45 eating/drinking/takeaway establishments in St Ives.
These surely give enough choices for refreshments of any type for a town the

size of St Ives.

* The damaging effect on local residents and people using the area of the
prolonged live music 7 days a week.

* Public safety issues around a licensed premises in the middle of a Car Park &
Bus Station.

* Improper use of a Council building.

* Further potential policing of yet another area of St Ives for drunkenness &
rowdiness,

* Light pollution for local residents, particularly if the proposed new building is
made of glass.

* We shall be attending the Council meeting on Wednesday.

Yours faithfully
Dr GR Smerdon & Mrs DE Smerdon

8 The Quay

St lves
PE27 5 AR

Sent from my iPad
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